
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

               9 March 2012 

 

PRESS RELEASE  
 

ECCC BUDGET FOR 2012-2013 PUBLISHED 

 

The budget for the Extraordinary Chambers in the Courts of Cambodia (ECCC) for 2012 and 2013 

has been released and is now available on the ECCC website. 

 

The budget amounts to US$ 89.6 million in total, of which US$ 45.7 million is for 2012 and US$ 

43.9 million is for 2013. The international component of the ECCC accounts for US$ 69.6 million, of 

which US$ 35.4 million is for 2012 and US$ 34.2 million is for 2013. The national component 

accounts for US$ 20.0 million, of which US$ 10.3 million is for 2012 and US$ 9.7 million is for 

2013. All figures in the international component are inclusive of contingency. 

 

The budget has been approved with the following two conditions: 

a)    Activities under Component (D) of the budget related to Legacy and Residual Issues should 

be deferred until such time that sufficient funding for both the international and national 

components has been secured, in addition to additional time to study the Legacy proposal, 

including the funding requested by the international component; and 

 

b) The staffing requirements of the Office of the National Co-Investigating Judge may be 

reconsidered should the funding budgeted be insufficient for the office to properly implement 

its activities. 

 

 

The budget document can be downloaded from the ECCC website: 
http://www.eccc.gov.kh/en/about-eccc/finances 
 

 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

Lars Olsen 

Legal Communications Officer 

Mobile: +855(0) 12 488 023 

Land line: +855 23 219 841 ext. 6169 

Email: olsenl@un.org 

 

Mr. Neth Pheaktra 

Press Officer 

Mobile phone: +855 (0) 12 488 156 

Email:neth.pheaktra@eccc.gov.kh 
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